 [HREC Name]
[Senders Name]
[Address]
[Contact details]
Sample Letter to Sponsors (sponsor delegates who send unwanted safety reports to the HREC)

[Recipients Name]
[Address]

Subject: Safety Reporting Requirements – [Optional]

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear [Recipients Name],
I refer to the safety reports/listings <insert further details if needed> that were sent to <insert HREC Name> on the <insert date- dd/mm/yyyy>.
We would like to inform you that the Office of Health and Medical Research (OHMR) has adopted the NHMRC Guidance: Safety Monitoring and Reporting in Clinical Trials Involving Therapeutic Goods (November 2016). 
The NHMRC Guidance outlines the requirements for sponsors to report to the Human Research Ethics Committee.  In accordance with this document, sponsors should no longer send to HRECs the following reports:  
· Single case AEs, SAE/SARs and SUSARs or device/non-therapeutic good trial equivalents or six monthly line listings. 

Any of these reports sent to HRECs will not be reviewed. 

If any of the events listed above result in a Signification Safety Issue[footnoteRef:1] then this should be reported to the HRECs using the form posted on the OHMR Safety Reporting Webpage.   [1:  A significant safety issue is a safety issue that could adversely affect the safety of participants or materially impact on the continued ethical acceptability or conduct of the trial.] 


Sincerely,

[Senders name]
[Title] –Optional		Updated 21/12/2017
